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Official Notice 

 

 

 

Madrid, 20 February 2018 

 

 

Today the Director Mr. Mario Fernández Pelaz has tendered his resignation as member of the 

Board of Directors of Repsol, S.A. 

 

The reason for his resignation has been the notice of the Supreme Court decision dismissing 

his appeal against the judgment given by the Provincial Court of Vizcaya on March 20, 2017. 

 

Repsol expresses its acknowledgment of the professional and personal category of Mr. Mario 

Fernández Pelaz, and its gratitude for his extraordinary contribution as a Director of the 

Company since April 15, 2011. 

 

 

*   *   * 
 


